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REGIONAL NETWORK UPDATE: CHINA   
August 11, 2021 

Ningbo (Meishan Terminal)  

• Meishan Terminal (MSICT), one of the terminals in Ningbo has reported 1 positive COVID-19 
case. It is now closed due to the infected port worker.  

• All pick-up and gate-in services are suspended as of August 11, 2021, 03:30.  

• Vessel delays are expected, and shipments will be impacted.  

All other terminals, depots, APLL warehouses and office remain operational.  

We will monitor the situation and update accordingly. If you have any further questions or concerns, please 
contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or local APL Logistics office. 

 

Please refer to our Operational Status Matrix here (restricted view) for most recent detailed updates. 
You may like to bookmark the link to periodically check for updates with regards to our operations’ 
statuses. 

https://apllviz.apllogistics.com/#/site/VizTech/views/OperationalStatusUpdate/Infographics-OperationalStatusUpdate?:iid=2

